Greetings!

The Reiki Home Board of Directors expresses deep sadness in learning of the
death of Wanja Twan at the hospital on Vancouver Island, British Columbia on
September 3. Wanja was one of Mrs. Takata's Masters.

We join the global Reiki community as we share our grief and celebrate her life.
Over the decades, Wanja taught many students and masters as she shared her
deep passion for Reiki. She was always willing to share her stories with those
ready to listen.

Anneli Twan, her daughter and successor, shared her mother's life in a beautiful
story. Wanja was an extraordinary woman and her walk with Reiki was truly
remarkable.

Here is the link to Wanja's obituary.

https://earthsoption.com/tribute/details/2094/W anja-TVW AN/obituary.html#content-
start

With deep gratitude,

Board Members: Robert, Peter, Dori, Donna, Andre, Patricia, Sholpan

An Early Memory

As a newly initiated Master, | sat in awe at my first Reiki Alliance meeting in Port
Townsend, WA in 1985. Wanja was there with her two teenage daughters and
several of her Masters.

As we gathered in circle, Wanja talked about her life on the farm, her passion as a
weaver and what life was like for her at home. She also graciously shared many
stories about her Reiki experiences including how surprised she was to discover
that the bread she made suddenly took less time to rise after she received Reiki!

My favorite story was her deep concern about the elephants in a zoo. She told of
how they communicated their unhappiness to her and what they wanted as a living
environment. Using Reiki, she explained how she worked to create a better habitat
for them and that this had recently become a reality.

Wanja made a difference in my life - one that | have never forgotten. She taught me


https://earthsoption.com/tribute/details/2094/Wanja-TWAN/obituary.html#content-start

by being herself - open, trusting in Reiki and honoring the Earth.

She will be deeply missed by her family, students and friends. Her legacy lives on
in her students and those who knew and loved her.

With appreciation,
Elaine Andres, Creative Director of Reiki Home

Wanja's Last Request

Open space.
Wide open space.
No boundaries.

How would it be for you to put thoughts of worry
gently and firmly to the side - just for now?

Open space.

How would it be for you to put thoughts of fear
to the side - again, just for now?

Open space.

Notice how this consideration provides you with a strong center
from which to lead your life.

Less worries, less fears.
Less fears, less worries.

What do you gain from this?
More serenity and more equanimity.

You are seeing and experiencing the richness of reality
for what it is.

You are not denying darkness.
You are inviting the incredible light of the open space.

You see all the forces at work and therefore you have the ability
to make a deliberate choice with which choices to align yourself.

Your choice matters.

In times of meditation you go very deep into the open space
and you allow your liberation to unfold for the benefit of everyone.




Wide, open space.
No separation.

At the same time, when needed, you can send healing.

Certainly when the planet is rumbling
with hurricanes and fires and other disasters.

Send from your state of serenity, equanimity and inner tranquility.

Open space.
Wide open space.

Visionary mystic Wanja Twan, the beloved Swedish-Canadian
Reiki master, whose own health has been declining, has an urgent request for
Reiki healing to be sent to the Amazon forest and all its animals.
Wanja sees the Amazon as the air recycler for the whole earth and all of humanity.

Wanja uses a Swedish phrase "Farm Vred", meaning "angry" or "twisted bowels".
One could see the Amazon fires as an expression of that.

Send healing to all this and also to your friends and loved ones
from a deepening place of serenity, equanimity and inner tranquility.

In expanded consciousness you are one with everything that is.
Big love and big healing throughout the open space.
Inspired Guidance, September 4, 2019

© Living Light Center (Frank Coppieters)
(permission to share is always granted)
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To my great surprise, shortly after this transmission, | heard that Wanja Twan had
just made her transition. Thank you, dear Wanja, for your visit from the realms of
light! Love, Frank.




